
Safe Church Training - CSL


As a Religious Community in The Episcopal Church, our members are required to complete 
Safe Church training every 3 years. Further we, the community, are required to report the 
compliance status of our members annually. In an effort to get most of us on a synchronized 
schedule, all CSL members, no matter professed or oblate, in vows or formation, should plan 
on taking the required training between now and the end of December 2023. You can even 
make it an Advent project (discipline) if you would like. Obviously, if you have just completed 
the training there is no reason to retake it immediately. It just means you will be on a different 
renewal schedule. Note: If you are required to take this training as part of your church or 
diocesan work, as long as you use the same email address for your CSL and local login ID for 
Praesidium then you only need to take the training once (it will show “completed” in both 
places).


If you do not have a login for Praesidium (or you can’t remember what it is or what your 
password is, please contact Br. Anskar (scott.nonken@gmail.com directly for assistance).


Below is the Website and required course information you will need to complete the training. 
Thanks in advance for your attention to the requirement.


Peace,


Br. Anskar


Website: https://www.praesidiumacademy.com


Required Courses:


• Policies: The Episcopal Church Model Policy for the Protection of Children and Youth (ENG)


• Policies: The Episcopal Church Model Policy for the Protection of Vulnerable Adults (ENG)


• Safe Church, Safe Communities: Introduction & Theological Background (ENG)


• Safe Church, Safe Communities: Organizational Rules & Policies (ENG)


• Safe Church, Safe Communities: Abuse & Neglect (ENG)


• Safe Church, Safe Communities: Bullying (ENG)


• Safe Church, Safe Communities: Healthy Boundaries (ENG)


• Safe Church, Safe Communities: Inclusion (ENG)


• Safe Church, Safe Communities: Power and Relationships (ENG)
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